
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

MULTIPLE RENDERING PROVIDERS IN ONE DAY 

UPDATE 

 

MARCH 12, 2018 
 
The Maryland Department of Health and Beacon have resolved the billing 
issue with multiple ABA providers rendering direct services to a member on 
the same day.  Providers will be reimbursed for two or more Medicaid 
enrolled staff who render direct ABA therapy to the same participant in a 
single day.  This change will be retroactively effective for services provided 
since January 1, 2017. 
 
While this change has been approved, the claims system will need to be 
adjusted to allow these claims to pay.  Once this process has been 
completed, we will provide instructions on how these claims should be 
submitted by providers.   
 
However, providers may begin allowing multiple staff to render pre-
authorized direct ABA therapy with members and these claims will be 
processed once the edits to the system have been completed.  
 
 
If there are any questions regarding this notification, you may contact Josh 
Carlson, Manager of Provider Partnerships-ABA, at:  
 

peter.carlson@beaconhealthoptions.com  

(410) 691-4067 

mailto:peter.carlson@beaconhealthoptions.com

